
Fullersburg Woods Salt Creek Improvements 

EWRI and the Sustainability Committee have arranged for a presentation by Deanna Doohaluk 

of The Conservation Foundation about improvements to Salt Creek in DuPage County to restore 

the creek to its natural condition. Part of that work was the removal of the low head dam at 

Graue Mill in Oak Brook, IL. This work improves water quality, provides aquatic habitat, and 

encourages a more diverse fish population. This project was initiated by the DuPage River Salt 

Creek Workgroup (DRSCW). More information can be found on their website - 

https://drscw.org/ 
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The presentation will be held on Thursday, May 30, 2024, at 2:30 PM. It will be held at the 

Fullersburg Woods Nature Center Annex. The annex is located near the Ogden Avenue and 

Interstate 294 exit ramps. 

Steve McCracken of DRSCW and Tim Pollowy of Hey and Associates are also scheduled to be in 

attendance. There is no cost for this presentation. Afterwards, attendees can choose to join us 

at Driftwood Grill at Cermak Road and Midwest Road in Oak Brook for a beverage. 

Space is limited, so contact Jerry McGovern at jeromemcgovern@att.net if you would like to 

attend by Wednesday May 29, 2024. One professional development hour will be awarded. If 

you have a question or comment, please contact me. 
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